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@ Derek Vos
' a o ra derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz

11 May 2021
Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-15332-51a7e5b0@requests.fyi.orqg.nz

Dear Brian

Response to official information request for monitoring compliance with consent conditions for
RC6129 issued on 17 August 2011.

We have processed your request for official information received 3 May 2021 under the Local Government
Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

Please find the responses below for:

1. Details of all efforts or actions PCC has made or undertaken since early 2012 to monitor
whether the conditions on the consent have been complied with by the consent holder (PCC);

We can confirm that Resource Consent (REF RC6129 - LU0127/11) was actively monitored on 3 April
2012 and 10 May 2012 at which time it was determined that no further monitoring was required as the
consent conditions had been met. Please see attached copy of email communications relating to this
monitoring for further information.

2. Details of instances (if any) where PCC has determined that the conditions of consent have
not been complied with by the consent holder (PCC)

A search of our records has not uncovered any instances of non-compliance being determined
against the 5 consent conditions for Resource Consent (REF RC6129 - LU0127/11).

3. With respect to the instances of non-compliance referred to in Point 2 (if any), the efforts or
actions (if any) PCC has made or undertaken to enforce compliance with the conditions on the
consent, and the nature and scope of the required compliance work.

On the basis that there are no instances of non-compliance as mentioned in Point 2, there is no
information held on this matter.

We have redacted some information under section 7 (2) (a) to protect the privacy of natural persons. |If
you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Derek Vos at
derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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